
Christmas Frenzy 

 Permission Slip 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  

The school will be hosting a Christmas Frenzy on Friday, December 14. The fun 

will be held from 5:30-7:30 for students in 3rd through 5th Grade.  

If you would like your child to attend, please return the bottom of this form no 

later than Wednesday, December 12th.  

Alternate transportation arrangements must be indicated on this form. 

Transportation arrangements will not be changed during or after.  

Admission cost will be $5.00. Refreshments will be sold for additional cost. 

There will be games, music, face painting, crafts, and stories.  All included with 

the price of admission. 

 --------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Student Name: ______________________________ 

Grade level: ________________________________  

__ Yes, I give my child permission to attend.  

__ No, I do not want my child to attend. 

Parent Signature: ________________________________ 

Date: ________________________________________  

Alternate Transportation 

List the name & phone number of the person responsible for providing transpiration for your 

child. 

Name: __________________________ 

Phone: __________________________ 


